
 

 

April 27, 2022 
 

To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 

Call for Occupational Safety and Health Policy Committee Member 
 
CATCA would like to congratulate Ryan Curr on his retirement and thank him for participation 
as a committee member. Following this change, one (1) temporary volunteer position has 
become vacant. The current terms of office for the temporary appointment expire December 
31, 2022. 
 
Committee details can be found in Section IV: Committees of the Policy Book.  
 
Any members wishing to be considered for appointment to any of these committees should 
forward a letter of intent as well as a resume to: 
 

Scott Loder 
Executive Vice President 
sloder@catca.ca 

 
All applications must be received by Tuesday, May 17th, by 12:00 EDT. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your Regional Vice President. 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
Interim President      Executive Vice President 

 

https://www.catca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/211015_REV_PolicyBook_EN.pdf
mailto:sloder@catca.ca

